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Message from Redfield’s Senior Leadership Team
Dear parents and carers,

We would like to thank you all for coming to our ‘open’ sessions on Tuesday to meet Sarah 
(Executive Headteacher), Sam (CEO) and Phelim and Scott and for your honest feedback 
and questions. We will circulate feedback to you all soon. 

We will be sharing newsletters and updates more frequently with you and will now be 
ensuring that these are also added to our Facebook, Twitter and Instagram feeds too. 

Term 5, Week 4 23-24

Redfield Educate Together Primary Academy

@Redfield_ET (Please note this is our new profile page as of May 2024)

@Redfield_ET

As we move towards the end of the academic year and look forward to planning for next 
year. We are wanting to develop our links with our parent/carer community. From our 
community this year we have had poets, reading volunteers, family to help plan Eid 
celebrations and swimming volunteers. 

We would love to expand this as we move forward into next year. So if you have any 
specific skills you would like to share/volunteer your time with or if you would like to offer 
some time to help read with children. Please fill in the form below by clicking the link or by 
scanning the QR code below. 

https://forms.office.com/e/yBViDXZKCM

https://forms.office.com/e/yBViDXZKCM
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Parent/carer information



Calendar of Events

Messages from our Office Team
Go to: www.redfieldet.org.uk for more information about our school and to our Class Pages 
to find out what your child is learning in their class.

School office hours are 08:00 – 16:00

Busy times are 08:00-10:00 and 14:00-16:00 therefore we request that if your enquiry is not 
urgent (safeguarding concern or the dropping off of urgent medicine) then please come 
and see us after 3.30pm.
,
Please make sure that we have the correct information for each of your children. You 
can log into Arbor and check that all information including address, guardian contact 
details, medical conditions, dietary requirements and consents are up to date. If you find 
any incorrect information on your child’s student profile, please update it with the correct 
information. If you need help with how to do this, please click here/on this link: Seeing and 
updating my child's information on the Parent Portal or Arbor App – Arbor Help Centre 
(arbor-education.com)

You may have seen on the website that the calendar of events has been taken down. It 
will be reuploaded early next week to include up to date events for the rest of the 
academic year.    

Playground update
Our Change Makers have met to discuss the playtime activities we currently offer and will 
be taking feedback from different year groups next week on what sports they would like 
to take part in. At lunch our Sports Coaches currently offer:

Monday: Football, dodgeball and dance
Tuesday: Handball, dodgeball and dance
Wednesday: Football, basketball and dance
Thursday: Handball, basketball and dance
Friday: Football, basketball and dance

Our Sports Coaches are: 

                Hannah     Ewan    Marcus



EID

Dance Troupe

Our amazing Dance Troupe took part in a dance competition last week in 
Bath. We are really really proud of how well they did and how resilient they 
have been with training for this event. 



Year 1

EYFS

In EYFS this week we have been 
using colourful semantics to help 
us to write sentences based on 
our class text.

Year 2

In Year two this week, we used chrome 
music labs to create a pulse and 
musical patterns. We enjoyed making 
beats and different patterns

Year one have been practicing their 
mindfulness and breathing techniques to help 
them when they to calm in class before their 
learning. 



Year 4

Year 3

Year 5

Year 3 have been busy practicing 
their spellings and reading on Nessy 
and have been enjoying the fun 
games that help them to learn. 

Year 4 really enjoyed their trip to the Bristol 
Museum and Art Gallery this week. We caught 
the train from Lawrence Hill station and walked 
down in the sunshine from Clifton Down to the 
Museum. We had a good look at lots of the 
exhibitions and artefacts in the museum before 
completing a workshop all about Ancient Egypt 
and Amelia Edwards – a British Egyptologist. We 
looked at and held some real artefacts and 
replicas from life in Ancient Egypt and tried to 
work out whereabouts along the Nile Amelia 
and her team had found them.

Year 5 have been busy propagating plants as part of 
their science topic to see how plants grow. They have 
been watering them and checking to see how they 
are doing, making sure they aren’t in too much sun.

Year 6
Year 6 have been really enjoying their cricket 
coaching sessions this term, led by ACE’s 
Gloucestershire Cricket Foundation. They have been 
learning how to bat, bowl and field.


